Dear Sarah,

RE: 2014/6068/P; 20 Guilford Street, London WC1N 1DZ
Erection of new hospital research building following the demolition of an existing computer facility.

With respect to the above application, | can confirm that given the distance from the site to any part of the
Transport for London Road Network (TLRN) or Strategic Road Network (SRN), or any TfL-owned transport
infrastructure, and given the anticipated levels of trip generation, TfL have no objections to this development.
However, we would request that a Construction Logistics Plan (CLP) in accordance with TfL guidance is secured as
part of any planning permission.

Regards

Mark

mark.day@tfl.gov.uk

http:/iwww tfl. gov. uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/
http://www.Iscp.org.uk/newwaytoplan/default. html
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